TOWN OF LIMERICK OFFICE OF SELECTMEN, ASSESSORS AND OVERSEERS OF THE POOR

Town of
LIMERICK, MAINE
55 Washington Street
04048

Tel: 207-793-2166 - Fax: 207-793-8443 www.limerickme.org

November 8, 2010

Charles Huntress

Town of Limington
425 Sokokis Trail – P.O. Box 240
Limington, ME 04049

RE: Tufts Road Winter Maintenance

Dear Mr. Huntress:

This letter is to follow-up on our October meeting with the Limington Selectmen and Road Commissioner regarding winter maintenance on the Tufts Road.

After discussion and consideration of the winter maintenance required on the Tufts Road, both towns mutually agreed that the Town of Limington will continue to plow the 2/10 of a mile of the Tufts Road that is within the Limerick borders and the Town of Limerick agrees to compensate Limington \$750.00, which is equivalent to our current snow contract costs, per snow season for these services.

Therefore, please sign and return the enclosed copy of this letter to acknowledge our agreement. Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Limerick Board of Selectmen

Kimberly A. Oliver, Chair

Howard M. Burnham

Dean P. LePage

BOS/lce cc: file Enclosure (1)

Town of Limington

Chale W. Hinten